
From: Angus Bell
To: Ella Wilkinson
Cc: Darlene vanderBreggen
Subject: GANSW comments - Draft SEARs - Modification 10 to the Edmondson Park South Concept Plan - Precinct 3

(MP10_0118 MOD 10) - FINAL REMINDER
Date: Tuesday, 30 March 2021 2:49:05 PM

Hi Ella, thanks for this & your patience in these matters.
 
The GANSW review of the draft SEARS for Mod 10 was completed today.
 
There are no comments in this regard.
 

regards
 
Angus Bell
Senior Design Advisor
(Monday to Thursday)
 
Angus.Bell@planning.nsw.gov.au
T (02) 9995 5511
M +61 (0)421 009 142
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